Village of Salado
Planning & Zoning Commission

Salado Village Office
Tuesday, July 12, 2005

Members present: Jack Herrington (Chairman), Ronnie Tynes, Lloyd Parks

Member(s) absent: Jerry Johns, Darlene Walsh

Others Present:
Chairman Herrington called the meeting to order at 1:00 pm; quorum present.

Minutes of June 14, 2005 meeting were unanimously approved.

Haddon Hall Subdivision Request : The P&Z reviewed a request from James Haddon
to allow him to subdivide his property, one block into three lots, located at the corner of
Blackberry and Sulfur Wells Road, the ETJ or Salado. Motion was made by Ronnie
Tynes to grant Mr. Haddon’s request. Motion was seconded by Lloyd Parks, motion
carried unanimously.

Announcement: Next P&Z Meeting will be August 9, 2005 @ 1 p.m. at the Village
Office.

Meeting adjourned at 1:03 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,
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Village Secretary
(Sitting in for Darlene Walsh)



